
Minutes of  

Tamworth Trustees of Trust Funds 

4 PM September 17, 2013 

At Cook Library 

 

 

Members Present: John Wheeler & Joan Taylor.  

Absent: Bob Seston 

  

1) The minutes of the 6/25/13 meeting were approved. 

2) The fund balance and MS-9 reports as of August31 prepared by John were reviewed. 

3) John reported the Northway CD of cemetery funds was renewed on 8/21 for 1 year at 0.45%. 

4) It was agreed to authorize the Cemetery Trustees to maintain the veterans memorial grounds and 

to authorize them to delegate the flower maintenance at the memorial to the Bearcamp valley 

Garden Club as they may see fit. 

5) George Plender of the Cook Library Trustees inquired about the investment system for the 

Library funds.  He was referred to the RSA’s for trust funds. 

6) The next meeting was scheduled for October 22, 2013 at 4 PM at the Library.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:07 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John B. Wheeler        Trust Fund minutes 091713 


